General Building Laborers' Local 66

TRUST FUNDS

1600 WALT WHITMAN ROAD, P.O. BOX 667, MELVILLE, N.Y. 11747-0667 Tel.: (631) 454-2330 • Fax: (631) 249-6290

Address Replies To: ALLEN MARMOR, Fund Manager



TRUSTEES:
Vincent Alu, Co-Chairman
John O'Hare, Co-Chairman
Antonio Ferreira
Thomas Hayes
Michael Hellstrom
Craig Noller
Josh Slaughter
Anthony Speziale

Dear Participant:

The Board of Trustees of the General Building Laborers' Local No. 66 Vacation Fund has made the following <u>PERMANENT</u> change in the distribution of your vacation benefit Annual or Semi-Annual check.

• If you choose <u>ONCE</u> a year your Vacation Benefit Check for the work period from <u>July</u> <u>through June</u>, will be paid to you in <u>November</u>, each year.

OR

• If you choose <u>TWICE</u> a year your Vacation Benefit Check for the work period <u>July</u> <u>through December</u> will be paid to you <u>in June</u>, and your Vacation Benefit Check for period <u>January through June</u> will be paid to you in <u>in November</u>.

Please feel free to verify receipt of your request, as there will be **NO EXCEPTIONS** or **EARLY PAYOUTS.**

Only those participants who choose <u>TWICE</u> a year payouts need to return the form to the Fund Office by May 15th. If you do not return this form by May 15th, you will automatically receive a check <u>ONCE</u> a year in November. In the future all changes must be done in person at the Fund Office.

Should you have any questions, please contact our office for assistance.

I authorize the General Building Labordines, once in June and once in November of each year.	ers' Local 66 Vacation Fund to pay my Vacation Benefits two (2
PRINT NAME	SOCIAL SECURITY #
ADDRESS	PHONE NUMBER
	DATE
SIGNATURE	- REV. 5/09

